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Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2883 
Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507 

Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

Coffee. Cookies and Fellowship: every Friday afternoon 2:00- 
5:00. Drop by, meet some new people, drink some coffee, 
have some cookies and talk about what’s important Monte 
Peters’ Residence, Apt 2 Bridges House, 2:30pm. All 
welcome.

Spaghetti Suppers- Every Fri. 5:00pm. Monte Peters’ Residence, 
Apt. 2 Bridges House. All welcome.

Inter-Varsitv Christian Fellowship. Meetings every Wednesday 
evening 7:30pm. Alumni Memorial Lounge. Come and join

September 24th Visit of Senior ANC Loaders to UNB Law Faculty

ANC Deputy President Walter Sisulu and his spouse Albertina, also a member of the ANC National 
Executive, will journey from South Africa for a short Canadian tour. On Tuesday 24 September they will arrive 
in Fredericton and visit the UNB Law Faculty. At 3:00 p.m., the Sisulus will speak to a combined open 
session of the Law Faculty's Law and Social Reform, and International Law, classes. The Law Faculty invites 
interested UNB Faculty members and students from every discipline to attend.

Attention Sports Clubs!

The Annual Fall Meeting of the Sport club council will be held, Monday September 23, 1991 at 8:00 p.m. 
at the LJ3.R. Gymnasium, Room A116.
All clubs are asked to have two representatives in attendance.

UNB Student Women's Committee

September 18 - Information session on Date Rape. Separate sessions for men and women. Exact times and 
location will be announced on posters and public service announcements.

September 20 - The final day of the Date Rape Awareness Campaign will end with the annual Take Back the 
Night March. We are planning on having a women's march on campus then meeting up with the public march 
downtown. Men are invited to attend before and after the march. The march will end at City Hall with guest 
speakers. A reception will follow.

We are located in Annex C (Anthropology) Room 31. Hours are Monday, Wednesday and Thursday, 11:30 
a.m. to 1:15 p.m. Tuesday and Friday from 11:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Newsletter Coursa

Everything from running meetings to printing newsletters and from crisis communications to leadership 
skills will be covered in the more than 70 non-credit courses being offered by UNB's department of extension 
and summer session this fall. Information about these courses may be obtained by phone at 453-4646 or by 
fax at 453-3572, and registration may be done in person by dropping into the office on Duffie Drive, must 
inside the Montgomery Street entrance to UNB.

US.

Worship. Service. A service to marie the commencement of the 
new academic year. Sunday Sept. 15,7:00pm. Alumni 
Memorial Lounge. All arc welcome.

Marriage Preparation Workshops. Planning to marry: a workshop 
is planned for Sat. Sept 28. For more information, contact 
Campus Ministry Office.

Worship Sarviras

Catholic Masses. St Thomas chapel: Mon. - Fri. 11:30am & 
4:00pm.

Anglican Eucharist: Sunday 11:00am, Wed and Huns. 12:30pm. 
Old Arts Chapel.
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SEW March Against Violence

On Friday, September 20, thousands of women across Canada will march through the streets of their 
hometown in protest against violence against women and children. The Fredericton Rape Crisis Centre will be 
sponsoring this city's seventh annual TAKE BACK THE NIGHT MARCH. This event is a protest against all 
forms of violence against women and children including sexual assault, rape, battering, sexual harassment and 
incest. The night often cloaks such activity. The night also represents the silence with which such violence 
has been treated.

The March begins at 8:00 pan. at City Hall. We can all play a part Women and children are welcomed to 
march. Men are welcomed to assist with child care services, the organizing of the reception, or simply lining 
the streets, cheering and supporting the marching women and children. Everyone is invited to the reception 
being held at the Rape Crisis Centre following the March.

For more information, please call the Rape Crisis Centre at 454-0460.

Training Session

The Fredericton Rape Crisis centre will be holding volunteer training sessions in October/November. If you 
are interested, please call 454-0460, Monday to Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. for more information.
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Due to complications, 
Student Services could 
not be printed this week. 

We apologize for any 
inconvience this may 

have caused.
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STU Annual Reunion
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Former students of St. Thomas College and St Thomas University will want to be on hand for this year's 
annual reunion weekend, set for October 18-20 at the university's Fredericton campus.

Current and former members of the university's dance band. The Thomists, will be special guests at a gala 
dinner Friday evening. Saturday afternoon will include a revival of the Wooden Music review and Saturday 
evening there will be dancing to music of The Thomists at the annual alumni dance.

For more information about the weekend, call the university alumni affairs office at 452-0521.

The Sacred Earth ShowI
i

The Nature Trust of New Brunswick presents The Sacred Earth Show on Sept. 18, 8:00 p.m. at the Centre 
Communautaire Ste-Arme.

The show features a slide show and presentation of photographs from photographer Courtney Milne's book 
'The Sacred Earth".

Proceeds go to the Nature Trust of NB and the World Wildlife Federation, Canada.
Tickets are $10.00. Available at: Centre Communautaire Ste-Anne, Westminster Books, and the Nature 

Trust of NB office in the Biology Dept, UNB.
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Annual Student Print Show 
, "La Salon das Refuses”
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The UNB Art Centre's collection of framed reproductions is exhibited each September in Memorial Hall on 
Bailey Drive. This year's show runs through September 30 and takes as its theme "Le Salon des Refuses." This 
infamous salon was inaugurated in response to the great number of works rejected by the official salon of 1863 
in Paris.

The UNB Art Centre is open weekdays from 10:00 ajn. to 5:00 p.m. and from 2:00 to 4:00 pan. Sunday and 
holidays. We are closed Saturdays.
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UNB Blcantftnnlal Choir

The UNB Bicentennial Choir has its first rehearsal Monday, September 16, from 7 to 9 p.m. in Room 23, 
Memorial Hall. Rehearsals continue every Monday of term. No previous experience is necessary - just a desire 
to sing good choral music in good company. Open to full and part-time students at UNB and STU. Call 
Director Steve Peacock for more information.
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Assertiveness Training Workshop

Tuesday, October 1: Assertiveness Training Workshop. Learn assertive skills such as meeting people and 
carrying on social conversations, making and refusing requests, expressing preferences, opinions, and *
feelings. This 7 week workshop meets Tuesday afternoons and is free to any full-time or part-time student at 
UNB or STU. Interested persons should contact counselling services at 453-4820 to arrange a preliminary 
interview prior to attending the group. Continued on page 34
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